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Дата

Mrs. F. Papadimitropoulou 
Civil Aviation Authority Governor
Ministry of Infrastructure and Networks of the Hellenic Republic
Athens

Dear Mrs. Papadimitropoulou,

Aeronautical Authorities of the Russian Federation present its compliments to 
the Hellenic Civil Aviation Authority and you personally and wish to refer to your 
letter ref. no CAA/GOV/1376.

According to point 4 o f the MOU between Aeronautical Authorities of the 
Russian Federation and the Hellenic Republic from April 24th 2012, Greek airlines for 
the period between May 15 th 2012 and the end of I AT A Summer Season 2012 will be 
entitled to operate scheduled flights from one point in Greece to Novosibirsk, Omsk, 
Perm, Nizhniy Novgorod, Tyumen, Ufa, Samara and Volgograd with one frequency 
per week.

As stated in your letter from May 10th ref no. CAA/GOV/1376 point 
Thessaloniki was assigned by the Hellenic side as a point of departure for operating 
the abovementioned flights.

In regard to your letter ref no. CAA/GOV/1376 Russian side is ready to grant 
a permission for operating flights from Thessaloniki to points Novosibirsk, Omsk, 
Perm, Nizhniy Novgorod, Tyumen, Ufa, Samara, Volgograd, Voronezh and 
Saratov, except flights between Thessaloniki and Yekaterinburg, with one 
frequency per week.

Yours ' '

Vladimir Tasun • •
Director Department
of the State Policy in Civil Aviation
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Director
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Dear Mi Tasun,

The Hellenic Civil Aviation Authority presents its compliments to the Department of State 
Policy in Civil Aviation of tbe Russian Federation.

Further to our previous letter Ref. No. COV/1346/08-05-2012, the Hellenic Civil Aviation 
Authority is requesting, .on behalf of^igjd^gMt^^TOrcarricf ASTRA AIRLINES, the 
Department o f

iity o f granlmg^Wnporary афтиййга&уе pemSssion for additional scheduled 
operations from Thessaloniki-to Volgograd -Nizhny 'Novgorod Perm: SamararYoronezK  
Saratov and Yekaterinburg for the 2012 summer LATA season (as per attached schedule).

...... ~ — щгГ ~ г ...
This is to certify that the;Hdlemc Civil Aviation Authority supports the said operations on 
provisional basis, which will further enhance our longstanding aviation ties and promote 
tourist and economic relations.

Awaiting for your positive reaction on the above mentioned request in the principle of 
reciprocity, kindly accept, sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Attached: 
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Yours,

НСАЛ- PO Box 70360 -166 01 Glyfada-AthaH-CR£ECE,
Td. +30 210 *916121-149, FAX +310 210 8947132. e-mail: 4 1 b@hcaa.gr
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Deer Air Tusun,

,ll>e ^ ettenfc,' Gtyil Aviation Authority , presents its compliments to the 
Departm e^ df State Policy In Civil Aviation of five RussianslPilderatian and 
Would J2ke to make reference to the provisions of the MOU signled'fietween. our 
' a ‘ ities ол 24е? of May. =

provisional achedoled operations, for the стш гейШ ^тег IATA 
Greece:tb p<mtK?iBgged in p a r a ^ ^ ;'4 ^  HiFMOU, 

kindly be informed of the afititlement of Gieek designated airlines as follows:

Samara Penn. Nizhniy Novffnmrf- Aeppan Airlines-ft .
Novosibirsk, Omsk. Volgograd: Astra Airlines and > С /$■ ™  9 °  a>kf^  

уиш ед, UfaL Blue Bird. J±

In this regard, we are kindly asking you to grant the right of operation to the 
above mentioned airlines.

Looking forward for your prompt and positive reaction, please accept Sir, the 
assurances of my highest consideration.

p ou lou
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